
Summary Explanation and Background Continuation: 

 
 
 

Section 1, Article II-Membership, of the Oversight Committee By-Laws, states that "Each 

appointing body shall appoint/reappoint their members for two-year terms.  Each member's two-

year term shall begin on the date of their official appointment by their appointing body". 

 

Mr. Naylor was initially appointed to the Committee by the Board on December 12, 2006, and 

subsequently reappointed on December 16, 2008, December 7, 2010, and December 20, 2012, as 

one of the current five Board representatives on the Committee.  As such, his term on the 

Committee will expire on December 20, 2014.  Mr. Naylor has indicated that he would like to 

continue to serve as a School Board Representative on the Committee.    Therefore, staff 

recommends that Mr. Naylor be reappointed to the Oversight Committee. 


